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Consumer advisory: Voluntary recall of affected batch of Stella Artois bottled 

beer 
 
 Lubritrade Trading Pte Ltd has voluntarily recalled a batch of Stella Artois 

bottled beer as a precautionary measure because the products may contain glass 

fragments. The affected products were sold in duty-free outlets. Details of the 

affected batch can be found below. 

 
2 Consumers who have purchased the affected products are advised not to 

consume them. Consumers can contact Lubritrade Trading Pte Ltd at 6533 3228 for 

an exchange.  

 

Product details 

 
Brand name: Stella Artois 
 
Volume: 330 ml 
 
Packaging type: Glass bottle 
 
Affected batch:  
Best before’ date: 6 June 2018  
Time stamp:13:00 
 
Country of origin: Belgium 
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